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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Harvey J, Harvey R & Ruby a happy birthday for next 

week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Challenges are what make life interesting. Overcoming them is what 

makes life meaningful.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Fel arfer / Usually 

 

SECONDARY TRANSPORT 

For the attention of year 6 parents – secondary school places in 

Denbighshire have now been allocated and you will now need to apply for 

secondary school transport. You will need to apply through Denbighshire 

County Council’s website. 

 

CARDIFF RESIDENTIAL 

Year 5 & 6 will be going on a residential to Cardiff in June. The full 

balance will need to be paid no later than 20th May – Only 1 week left to 

pay. Payments can be made through your Parent Pay account, please ensure 

you have paid in full by this date, otherwise they may not be able to attend. 

Parent Pay allows you to pay in instalments.  

 

FOOTBALL FESTIVAL 

This week we entered 2 teams from years 5 & 6 in a football festival at 

Ysgol Dinas Bran. Both teams played well and we were very proud of their 

achievements. There were 27 teams competing, so there was a high standard. 

One of our teams – Kush, Charlie, Rio, Harvey & Harley got through to the 

final, it was a very good game but they lost 1-0. It was still an amazing 

achievement. Well done to all. 

 

 

about:blank


PTFA – WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT 

Our summer fayre will be held on Thursday 4th July (add it to your 

diaries/calendars) – we would really appreciate your support/help with the 

manning of stalls, contacting businesses for raffle prizes or having your own 

stall or knowing someone who would like a stall – please contact the school 

office with your offers of support, they would all be appreciated. 

 

We intend to have a plant stall at the fayre and we would appreciate 

donations of plants off any parents/grandparents etc. We are letting you 

know now so you have plenty of time to take cuttings/repot. We won’t need 

them in school until week beginning 1st July. 

 

ITEMS NOT TO BE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL 

As your aware we are a part of the healthy school’s programme and must 

adhere to the guidance on what food and drink can be consumed in schools 

by pupils. Some pupils have recently been bringing sweets and chewing gum 

to school, this is not allowed, we would appreciate your assistance to ensure 

these items are not brought to school. 

Can we also ask that pupils do not bring football cards to school, this causes 

no end of problems when children fall out over the cards or some go 

missing! Thank you for your assistance. 
 

 

SUN SAFETY 

As the weather is getting warmer, please can you:  

-talk to your child about the importance of sun protection at home,  

- send your child to school with a wide brimmed hat or legionnaire style hat 

and sunglasses,  

- send them with a water bottle every day  

- put sun cream on your child before they come to school in the morning, - 

supply your child with their personal bottle of sun cream, factor 15+, to 

bring and leave in school with their name on the bottle. (Due to different 

allergies/conditions some children suffer from we discourage the sharing of 

sun creams) 

- if your child has a packed lunch from home, please ensure you add an ice 

pack to their box during the warm weather. 

 

SUMMER UNIFORM 

Please remember that the summer uniform is a white or sky-blue polo shirt, 

grey/charcoal or black school shorts (not branded sport shorts), navy 

checked summer dresses. Please do not send your child to school in flip 

flops, mules, jelly shoes or shoes without straps as they can cause accidents. 

Please remember to put your child’s name on all items of school uniform. 

 

 

 



EVENTS FOR W/B: 13th May 2024 

Mon 13th  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

PM: Piano lessons with Dylan Cernyw 

 

Tue 14th 

 

 

AM: Gro Isa Trip – Dosbarth Collen 

Pupils can wear their own clothes, suitable foot ware – 

wellies or old trainers, sun hat. 

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Mr Aled Williams 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Derwen (Yrs.5 & 6) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs.5 & 6 

 

Wed 15th  

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Collen (Yrs.3 & 4) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

Thur 16th  

 

AM: Drum lessons with Mr Ben Neal 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Helyg (Rec, Yrs.1 & 2) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

Fri 17th  

 

Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for next week will close at 

mid-day today. 

 

AM: Swimming lessons for Dosbarth Collen & 

Derwen. Don’t forget to tie long hair back, your 

swimming costume (one piece for girls), goggles & 

towel Last session 

 

AM: PE lesson/Forest School - Dosbarth Celyn (Nur) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs. 1, 2, 3 & 4 

 



 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 13th May 2024  
                                            

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, Cheese or 

Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 

 

 

Monday 

 

 

Turtle Day Themed Lunch 

Mini Meatballs and Lettuce Sub 

Wedges 

Turtle Waffles with Toffee Sauce 

 

Tuesday Savoury Mince Beef 

Sauté Potatoes and Cheddar Cheese 

Country Style Veg 

Chocolate Rice Krispy Bar 

 

Wednesday Fish Cake 

Creamed Potatoes 

Beans 

Apple sponge with Custard 

 

Thursday Roast Turkey with Stuffing & Gravy  

Roast Potatoes 

Fresh Carrots & Peas 

Fruit Jelly 

 

Friday 

 

 

Battered Chicken 

Chips 

Mixed Salad 

Granola Bar 

 
 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


